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November 1, 2007 (Agenda) 
 
Local Agency Formation Commission 
105 East Anapamu Street 
Santa Barbara CA  93101 
 

LAFCO 07-9 – Hummel Village Reorganization  
 

Dear Members of the Commission: 
 
RECOMMENDATION 
 
It is recommended the Commission receive and file this report.  
 
DISCUSSION 
 
The Commission on August 2, 2007 approved the Hummel Village Reorganization, annexations 
to the North County Lighting District and County Service Area No. 5.   
 
Since written consent was not given by all affected landowners it was necessary to conduct a 
“protest hearing” to determine whether the proposal proceeds or is terminated.  The LAFCO staff 
is responsible for noticing and conducting protest hearings. 
 
A “protest hearing” was held on Friday, October 5 in the Board of Supervisors Hearing Room in 
Santa Maria.  No written protests were received either at the hearing or by mail.  Consequently 
the staff is authorized to record and complete the Hummel Village Reorganization. 
 
Please let me know if you have any questions. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
 
BOB BRAITMAN 
Executive Officer 
 

Commissioners:  Joe Centeno, Chair    Dick DeWees  Brooks Firestone    John Fox   Martin Mariscal  Bob Orach  
Larry Wilson   Joe Armendariz   Cathy Schlottmann    Bob Short    Janet Wolf  Executive Officer:  Bob Braitman 
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